
Group Visit: 

 

On February 17, 20 and 21, 2017 near about two hundred and forty (240) students of  classes IV and V of 

Kendriya Vidyalaya (Army), Barrackpore visited the Sangrahalaya in three (3) batches of eighty (80) students 

(on each day) for an educational tour. They were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya and shown 

the documentary titled Role of Barrackpore in the Freedom Movement of India. Three of the teachers 

accompanying the students wrote positive comments regarding the collection of the Sangrahalaya. Smt, Dipti 

Bandyopadhyay wrote, “Enjoyed the trip with students.”  Shri V.K Singh wrote, “Nice management and well 

decorated museum. Students became able to know many things about Gandhiji. They became very pleased with 

guide of this museum. Thanks to all employees of this Gandhi Museum. Thanks again.” Smt R. De Sarkar 

wrote, “Educative.”  
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